
From: brianjhedberg@gmail.com on behalf of Brian Hedberg
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: Jenny C Reference Photos
Date: Thursday, July 26, 2012 10:32:36 AM
Attachments: NRG JennyC East West Ref Photos.pdf

NRG JennyC North South Ref Photos.pdf

Arthur,
 
Attached please see new reference photos for the Jenny C permit application in
Huerfano County.  Regarding the location, it is the northwest X in the map you sent
to us previously. 
 
As far as I understand, this is the last update needed to the permit application. 
Please let me know if this is not correct and other information is needed.  Thanks,
 
Brian
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